
Several homeowners are unleashing their pets on the walking path or in 

the nature park area.  The HOA CC&Rs clearly state that pets must be 

leashed AT ALL TIMES in The Springs.  This is also required by Pima 

County Ordinance.  Please ensure that your pets are leashed and, if you 

are renting your property, that your tenants are aware of this policy. 

  

The safety of homeowners as well as their pets is of utmost concern to 

the HOA.  

  

There is an off-leash fenced area located at the south end of the nature 

path where pets may roam around freely.  
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